
We have a statutory duty to monitor air quality to a standard dictated by legislation (The UK 
Air Quality Regulations http://www.legislation.gov.uk/uksi/2010/1001/contents/made) 
 
We are required to put the results of these efforts into an annual report which has to be 
submitted to DEFRA for approval. All our reports are published annually & made available 
on our website, as is a lot of other information about air quality, at 
https://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/environment/environmental-protection/air-quality/ 
 
Happy to discuss further as necessary. 
 
Regards 
Andrew 
 

 

 

Andrew Reynolds 

Environmental Protection Manager 

East Suffolk Council 
0333 016 2000 
www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk   www.eastsuffolkmeansbusiness.co.uk 
  
East Suffolk Council is a new district authority which, from April 
2019, delivers services for the residents, businesses and 
communities previously served by Suffolk Coastal and Waveney 
District Councils 
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